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Item 12 (Local Government Boundary Commission)
Moved by Councillor Cullinane

Seconded by Councillor Reid

As a motion, Councillor Cullinane, seconded by Councillor Bell, moved that the Council agrees to

respond in support of the Boundary Commission proposals, subject to the amendment of the North

Coast/Garnock Valley boundary mentioned in the report.



Item 12 (Local Government Boundary Commission)

Moved by Councillor Barr

Seconded by Councillor Donald L Reid

That the Council approves the recommendations set out in the officer’s report, subject to

the following:

Ardrossan goes to 2 councillors and the Garnock Valley retains 6 councillors



Item 12 (Local Government Boundary Commission)
Moved by Councillor Billings

Seconded by Councillor Ferguson

That the Council approves the recommendations set out in the officer’s report, subject to the following:
“Section 3 – item 3.1.4 – delete the current wording and replace with:

Arran – it is recommended that Council supports Arran as a 2-Member ward, which would provide the 

residents of Arran with a greater diversity to its representation, give continuity during periods of a 

Member’s absence, and improve public access to Members across Arran’s large rural areas. The Council 
does note the arguments in favour of a 1-Member ward, therefore, the Commission should have regard 

to responses from the Arran community in reply to the second public stage of consultation.”


